

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Archdiocese of Birmingham

ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

Fax: 0121 675 5616

E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 14 - 16th December, 2016

What a wonderful week we have had!

Superb Christmas productions from all the children, parties and disco and completing the week with our final school mass of 2016.

Christmas Mass times at St Wilfrid's

The Christmas Mass times are – Christmas Eve Carols 6.30 pm – Mass – 7 pm

Christmas Day - Mass 9 am - both in the church community centre. Please join us if you can.

Reception - Sept 2017

Do you have a child who was born between 1st September 2012 and 31st August 2013? If so, it is important that you apply online for your child's Reception class place for September 2017 by 16th January 2017. For further information and to apply online please visit www.birmingham.gov.uk/schoolsadmissions. If you have any queries then please contact the Children's Information and Advice Service on 0121 303 1888.

Behaviour Awards

Green Badges: Hollie Owen, Leo-Riley Bodenham, Mikolaj Olszewski, Niall Nestor, Shianne Palmer-Weekes, Keira Murray, Lida Sharifi Purple Badges: Joel Robinson, Matteus-Junior Barnett, Lacie-Jai Bennett, Shanessa Pendley, Christiana Orgbemi, Michael Tekie, Niall Hyland, Leeson McDonald, Cortez Minott, Jeremiah Hewitt, Nokutenda Muchena, Basma Ahmed

Yellow Badges: Lucas Buckley, Andrius Fernandez, Joseph Dunne

Light Blue Badge: Chanselle Francisco

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Whole class	
Reception AP	Whole class	
Reception KP	Whole class	
Year 1R	Joel Robinson, Esthera Corcan	
Year 1T	Whole class, Elijah Bailey-Fletcher, Isabelle Murray	
Year 2M	Whole class	
Year 2R	Ellie Greenway, Leah Williamson	
Year 3H	Amy Jones	
Year 3M	Kacper Stawny	
Year 4B	Whole class	
Year 4D	Whole class	
Year 5D	Laci Fernandez, Reegan Nolan-Brookes	
Year 6T	Bahmbah Anjeh	
WISE OWL AWARD	Jakub Felusiak	
MUSIC AWARD	Oliver Cruise	
SPORTS AWARD	Jeremiah Hewitt, Liz Tchuitcham, Victoria Francisco, Emmanuella Oloyede, Remiah Evans, Harafa Faghiri	

Well done everyone!









Period – 5th – 9th December, 2016

<u>Feriod = 3 = 9 December, 2010</u>		
Group	% Attend	
Reception AP	92.2%	
Reception KP	93%	
Year 1R	97.2%	
Year 1T	96%	
Year 2M	95.7%	
Year 2R	97.9%	
Year 3H	94.6%	
Year 3M	95.5%	
Year 4B	90%	
Year 4D	96.1%	
Year 5D	98.1%	
Year 6T	100%	

Congratulations

Congratulations to Mrs Dobbins who is expecting her first baby at the end of April. Please keep her in your prayers.

School re-opens for children on Wednesday 4th January, 2017 at 8.55 am.

Finally on behalf of all the staff, can I thank you for the cards and presents we have received and wish you all a happy and holy Christmas. We look forward to seeing you all in 2017!

R Baker and staff







